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Shinsei Bank, Limited 
 
 

Notice regarding the Renewal and Relocation of Senri-Chuo Financial Center 
 

Shinsei Bank’s Senri-Chuo Financial Center will be renewed to further enhance consulting functions by 
strengthening the insurance business products/services for individual customers so that it will be able to 
broadly offer value-added products and services to its customers. 
 
The Financial Center will move to the North Area from South Area on the first floor of SENCHU PAL. Its 
operations at the current office will end on Friday, August 30, 2019, and operations at the new office will 
start on Monday, September 2, 2019. 
 
The customers of the Financial Center can continue to use their cash card, since its branch number and 
account number will remain unchanged. 
 
The Financial Center looks forward to serving its customers at our new location. 

 
■ New Senri-Chuo Financial Center 

Location:   1-3, Shin Senri-Chuo Higashimachi, Toyonaka City, Osaka, 560-0082   
First floor, North Area, SENCHU PAL in Senri-Chuo Station (East of Hankyu 
Oasis Senri-Chuo). 

Business hours: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday - Friday 
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